
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
April 26, 2010 
 
The Honourable Margaret MacDiarmid 
Minister of Education 
PO Box 9045, Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria, BC V8W 9E2 
 
Dear Minister MacDiarmid 
 
On behalf of the BC School Superintendents Association, I would like to express our 
support for an independent examination of the function of the College Council. 
 
The BCSSA has long supported the standards of the College, which must be 
administered professionally and independently in protection of the public interest and our 
students. The BCSSA will be very supportive of the Ministry in its efforts to review the 
College and make recommendations that will restore it to a fully independent 
professional self-regulation in which we can all trust.   
 
Sincerely 

 
Dr. Keven Elder 
President 
 
c.c.  James Gorman, Deputy Minister 
        Richard Walker, Chair, BCCT 
        Connie Denesiuk, President, BCSTA 
        Marilyn Merler, President, BCPVPA 
        Ann Whiteacker, President, BCCPAC 
        Irene Lanzinger, President, BCTF 
        David Green, President, BCASBO 
 
 


